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U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Division of Licensing and Regulation
Washington 25, D. C.

Attention: Mr. C. P. McCallum

Gentlemen:

We have been advised by Miss Alice M. Corley,
Research Services Branch, Oak Ridge, Tennessee, that the
special material required for the ACF Industries Contract No.
03-4964-1476 is being shipped approximately April 25, 1958.

It is our desire to be able to start work on this ma-
terial as soon as possible. As a matter of fact, we had anticipated
doing so as soon as the material had been received in view of my
conversation with you on March 31 when you advised that the
license was in the final stages of approval, and that we could
reasonably expect that it would be mailed to us by the end of the
week of March 31. In tids regard you might be interested to know
that an item in the April 10 um of the Atomic Industrial Forum,

' magazine "The Forum" usa ted that the license had been granted.

To date we haye not received the license. We would,
therefore, appreciate m;dndication from you as to the status of
our application.

/, -/ fb Very truly yours,y
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